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Dear Parents,  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We are celebrating our annual Harvest Festival in two weeks time. 
 
As in previous years we are asking children and parents to contribute food which will be 
passed on to “Caring Hands”, a charitable organisation who help those less fortunate in 
the community.  We would ask that you do not donate fresh fruit or vegetables as the food 
donated will not be distributed immediately. 
 
The food items particularly requested from “Caring Hands” are as follows: 
 

• Tinned fish e.g tuna, sardines etc, tinned meat e.g ham, corned beef etc 

• Condiments e.g salt, pepper, brown sauce, ketchup 

• Biscuits 

• Pasta and rice 

• Tinned tomatoes, spaghetti, beans, ravioli and soup 

• Tinned vegetables e.g sweet corn, carrots, peas, potatoes etc 

• Tinned fruit, evaporated milk, tinned custard, custard powder 

• Jars of cooking sauces, mash instant potato and gravy granules 

• Tea, coffee, sugar, long life milk 

• Marmite, jams, peanut butter 
 
These donations will be collected by caring hands on Friday 20th October, therefore all 
donations need to be in by this date.  
 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your generosity at Harvest time as we always have 
a wonderful array of gifts. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Cook                                   
Reception Class Teacher                             
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